

July Live RED Report

District News

Family First & Cardinal Connection

Family First/Cardinal Connection are striving to be "Covid Creative," as we face the challenges of a unique Back-To-School season. For the first time in over 20 years we are sadly not going to have our annual Back-To-School Fair. However, the need for school supplies still remains. If you are among those loyal partners who support this and other events, please consider doing it "Covid Style" this year. Consider making either a donation of supplies or a monetary donation and FRYSC staff will use that money to fill the gap with the items our students need. If you would like to send us your logo, picture of your employees posing with a stack of supplies or a check, we would be happy to give you a social media shout out. As BOE members, please help us get this message out to our community. Thank you for your support!

North Livingston

NLES faculty and staff held a reception in honor of Mrs. Ellen Guy on July 8th. Mrs. Guy has retired from NLES. We wish her all the best in her future endeavors.

NSA

Although we were not able to provide a full 20 day in person Summer Learning Program, we did offer a 2 week Virtual Program. Our numbers were not high, but we did have good participation. We provided on-line instruction in Literacy and STEM, Social Emotional areas and craft activities. Students and parents were encouraged to send photos of projects the kids completed. With the COVID situation, I believe this was a good time to test out our online programming. It could be beneficial in the future. Kids who participated were given a 2020 t-shirt.

It is often said that NSA stands for Nothing Short of Awesome, and this summer our logo stood for Virtually Nothing Short of Awesome. The kids enjoyed it and hope that we can use this type of programming in the future during snow days, etc. Thanks to everyone who submitted videos and participated in any way.

Livingston County Middle School

Livingston County Middle School would like to welcome seven new faculty members to our school.

Alyssa Brunston-7th grade History
Erica Jarchow-6th grade ELA
Deanna Holman-6th-8th Music
Gina Gilley-Instructional Assistant
Tina Lawless-O-Zone Coordinator
Samantha Ecie-Custodian
Ms. Kenley Ringstaff-School Counselor

We look forward to working with our new faculty as we strive to continue to improve Livingston Co. Middle School.

South Livingston

SLES is excited to announce that Mrs. Brandy Barrett will be returning as a 3rd grade teacher, Mr. Josh Heisner will be our new Assistant Principal, and Mr. Grant Smith and Mrs. Autumn Smith will join our custodial staff for the 2020-2021 school year. SLES is also fortunate to have a few in-district employees joining our staff for a portion of the school day:

- Mr. Josh Johnson Arts and Humanities.
- Mr. Jonathan Rogers Alternative Classroom Teacher/Math Intervention Teacher for 4th-5th Grades.
- Mrs. Michelle Venable Reading Interventions/Spanish.

We look forward to working with our new staff, promoting safety for all stakeholders alike, and striving for academic excellence within the 2020-2021 school year.

SLES custodial staff are working very hard to get the building ready to start school and it is looking great. Their current dedication and time has been made apparent through what they have already completed to date. We are focusing on maintaining that our building remains safe for all stakeholders.

SLES faculty and staff held a farewell reception for Ms. Rebecca Dunning on June 24th. Ms. Dunning has accepted a new position in our district as the Exceptional Child/Preschool Coordinator and we wish her nothing but great success. SLES is forever grateful for her years of dedicated service to all students, staff, parents, and community.







MRA

MRA held its first Virtual Summer Program for the first two weeks in June, Monday through Thursday of each week. We put together fun S.T.E.A.M activities for the students to enjoy with parents, while being in their homes safe and away from any COVID germs. We had wonderful participation from parents who posted awesome pictures and encouraging comments. It was fun and we enjoyed it and always love interacting with our families.

Livingston Central High School

FFA

Your 2020-2021 Livingston Central FFA Officer Team
President Robert Schmitt
Vice President Trey Debes
Secretary Josie Howard
Treasurer Tyler Calender
Reporter Darcie Rittenberry
Sentinel Gunner Powell
Student Advisor Angelene Michonski
Chaplain Jordan Howell
Historian Brookelyn Rupcke
Growing Leaders Chair Dacey Reasons
Building Communities Chair Blake Travers
Strengthening Agriculture Jude Ferrell
Congratulations. It is going to be a great year.